
 

 

 

 

Athens, April 26th, 2012 

 

 

Dear Sirs,  

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of the 39th Pan-Hellenic Congress of 

Endocrinology and Metabolism, organized by the Hellenic Endocrine Society on 

April 4 – 7, 2012 in Athens, I would like to thank you and your colleagues for your 

essential contribution to the success of this important scientific event.  

 

In the context of its activity in promoting further education in medical science in 

Greece, the Hellenic Endocrine Society always seeks competent and qualified 

partners who share our views and do their job with professionalism and 

conscientiousness. Following the organization and conduct of the 

abovementioned Congress, we now strongly believe that Free Spirit company has 

definitely constituted one such partner for the Hellenic Endocrine Society. 

 

Wishing success to your professional course, we hope to have the opportunity to 

collaborate with you again in the near future.   

  

Best regards, 

For the Organizing Committee 

 

The President 

George Mastorakos, MD PhD 

Associate Professor of Endocrinology 

Athens University Medical School 


